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Ms. Jenny Root

Oregon DEQ — Compliance and Enforcement Section
811 SW Sixth Avenue

Portland, OR 97204

Re:  Division 12 Advisory Committee Process

Dear Mr. Carlough and Ms. Root:

Thank you for including Oregon ACWA in the Department’s recent efforts to review and update
the Division 12 enforcement rules.

We would like to compliment the Department on the efficient and responsive process for
reviewing and updating these rules. The diverse group was able to reach near consensus on the
proposed enforcement regulations in the space of only a few meetings.

The Department’s good organization and excellent staff work on considering proposed revisions
to the rules helped the process move very quickly.

Congratulations on organizing and executing a very good process for rule review and revisions.

Very Truly Yours,

Gerald P. Linder '

Clean Water Services
ACWA Representative to DEQ

. Gillaspie
Executive Director

cc: Dick Pedersen, Oregon DEQ Director
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